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 Community urged to beware of 
email scam 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 7, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community to beware of an 
email scam that is using a ‘potential tax refund’ as the basis for its 
fraudulent intent.  
 
An email purportedly from the Canada Revenue Agency requesting 
confirmation for a tax refund is fraudulent. A link provided in the email is 
used to attempt to have victims enter private and personal information. 
 
Please note that the aforementioned email appears to be official, it is not. 
Under NO circumstances does the Canada Revenue Agency ever send 
email notifications regarding tax refunds. Anyone receiving such emails 
should NOT respond. 
 
The MCK was made aware of the scam by community members. 
Additionally, Revenue Canada, on its website, has issued a warning to 
the public on this matter.  
 
While there are many obvious scams that are distributed on the Internet 
or via email, this one appears more realistic than most. Those receiving 
such emails are asked to report it to the Kahnawake Peacekeepers at 
(450) 632-6505.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
John Latour 
MCK Tax Consultant 
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___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/menu-eng.html
mailto:Joe.delaronde@mck.ca

